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1. Kathy Cunningham

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Highland Terrace

4. k.cnnnghm@yahoo.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9a

7. I would l ike to know what the next step on the Navigation Center is and when the general public is going to be informed as to what the intention is for this facil ity.
Since finding out about this plan a week ago, I have been told that King County is already purchasing the property and that the community has no say in that. 
The more informed I become about this type of shelter, the more concerns I have on the impact on our neighborhood so I am opposed to this plan.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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